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Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you are aware, the school welcomed three Ofsted inspectors into school prior to the Christmas 

break; the report from their visit is now available. 

The school has been given an overall grade of ‘Requires Improvement’, with Personal 

Development, Behaviour and Welfare and the Early Years Provision both being graded as ‘Good’. 

As you have been made aware at previous Parent Forums, the Ofsted outcome was not 

unexpected, but it is a pleasure to read within the report the many strengths of our current practice 

and the strategies which are already in place to ensure that the school continues on its journey to 

being a ‘Good’ School. 

As you were advised prior to the end of last term, via the school and governor newsletters, there 

will be a meeting for parents/carers at 6.15pm on Wednesday 17th January at which I will go 

through the report and the context surrounding it and answer any questions that you may have.  

Anne Davey (CEO of ODST) will also be present at the meeting along with a number of the school 

governors. 

I look forward to seeing as many of you as possible then. 

Yours sincerely, 

     

Tim Edwards-Grundy   Elizabeth Knowles 

Headteacher     Chair of Governors 
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